
  

 

 

 

 

 

The Board has begun the strategic planning process to determine areas 
of focus and specific goals for the next three years. In the weeks ahead, 
all parents and residents will have the opportunity to complete an 
electronic survey regarding district strengths, needs and priorities for 
future work. In addition to the survey, if you would like to attend a 
forum led by Judith Wilson, facilitator for the  strategic planning 
process, please join her on Monday, October 22nd from 7:30PM to 
8:45PM in the High School - Room C8 to share your thoughts!  
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